
 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Service Changes Starting The Week Of April 6th 
 

In order to adhere to the “Stay Home, Stay Safe” order that was issued by Governor Whitmer on March 25, a couple 

of changes must be made to our “Grab and Go” food service program. Next week’s schedule will remain the same 

with pick up on both Monday, March 30 and Thursday, April 2 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at all three locations: 

St. Clair High School, Gearing Elementary School, and the Marine City High/Middle School campus. 

 

Starting the week of April 6th: 

 Pick up will be once a week on Wednesdays only. Enough food will be provided for breakfast and lunch 

for each child for seven days. 

 The pick up time will remain the same from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 Pick up locations will be reduced to two sites: Marine City High/Middle School and St. Clair High School. 

Gearing Elementary will no longer be a pick up location - all St. Clair students will pick up at St. Clair 

High School.  

  

During the school closure, the East China School District is excited to be providing meals for any student/child 

under the age of 18 years old. 

 

Starting Tuesday, March 17 we will offer pick-up and go meal service at the following locations. Meals will 

include both breakfast and lunch items for the week. 

 

The schedule and locations are below: 

 

Times: 

11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

 

Dates: 

Tuesday March 17  

Thursday March 19 

Monday March 23 

Thursday March 26 

Monday March 30 

Thursday April 2 

 

Locations: 

--Marine City Middle School/High School-- 
Pick up location for Belle River, Palms, Riverview East, Marine City Middle School, and High School families 

 

--St. Clair High School-- 

Pick up location for St. Clair Middle School and St. Clair High School families 

 

--Gearing Elementary-- 

Pick up location for Gearing and Pine River families 

 

We are using designated pick up locations for our planning purposes but please feel free to pick up at the 

location that is most convenient for your family.  

 

We have a great community and school district and it is wonderful to be working together to help everyone get 

through this event. 

 

Together We Can! 

 

Stay Safe, 

All of us at East China Schools 


